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Draft Hazard Mitigation Plan Available for Public Review 

The State of Alaska, Department of Military and Veterans Affairs, Division of Homeland Security 

and Emergency Management was awarded a Pre-Disaster Mitigation Program grant from the 

Federal Emergency Management Agency to update the 2010 hazard mitigation plan (HMP) for the 

Aleutians East Borough and its communities of Akutan, False Pass, King Cove, Nelson Lagoon, 

and Sand Point. Cold Bay will develop its own HMP at a later date. Communities must have a 

State- and FEMA-approved and community-adopted HMP to receive FEMA pre- and post-disaster 

grants. 

LeMay Engineering & Consulting, Inc. was contracted to assist in updating the HMP. The Draft 

HMP has been posted at www.aleutianseast.org for your review.  Everyone is invited to review 

and add their input to the plan.  Comments can be provided verbally to Jennifer LeMay at (907) 

350-6061 or emailed to jenniferlemaype@gmail.com.  Comments can also be provided verbally 

during the AEB Assembly meeting on April 8 starting at 3 pm as the HMP is an agenda item. The 

public comment period will end Friday, April 16, 2021.   

Link to Draft HMP:  https://www.aleutianseast.org/vertical/sites/%7BEBDABE05-9D39-4ED4-98D4-

908383A7714A%7D/uploads/Draft_AEB_MJHMP.pdf  

https://www.aleutianseast.org/vertical/sites/%7BEBDABE05-9D39-4ED4-98D4-908383A7714A%7D/uploads/Draft_AEB_MJHMP.pdf
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If you’d like to subscribe, please email ltanis@aeboro.org . 

 

 

 

Thank you for reading In the Loop. If you would like to subscribe or 

unsubscribe, please send an email to ltanis@aeboro.org. For more 

information about our communities, our people, and our fisheries, please 

visit us at www.aleutianseast.org and www.aebfish.org. For the latest 

news, find us on Facebook:    

Link to AEB's Facebook page               

Link to King Cove's Facebook page 

Link to Cold Bay's Facebook page  

 

Link to Sand Point Department of Public Safety page 
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